
 

Team Hillsborough, 

I am excited to share with you some good news regarding our meal program in Hillsborough County Public Schools. Our District has received confir-
mation from the USDA (United States Department of Agriculture) that we can continue serving nutritious meals free to children 18 and under through 
the end of the school year. The USDA has extended their funding to districts across the nation through the 2020-21 school year to ensure students re-
ceive meals during the pandemic at no cost to families or the district. 

All brick and mortar students can receive free hot meals in our school cafeterias. Students who are eLearning will be able to pick up their free grab
go meals at one of 75 school sites. See the list below.  

In an effort to further support community members in need, all children 18 and under are eligible for this service regardless of whether they’re enrolled 
in Hillsborough County Public Schools. The 75 grab-and-go sites will be open Monday and Wednesday ONLY from 10am – 11am for students and 
parents to pick up meals.  

Grab and Go Meals Distribution Sites 

North and West Central South and East 

Benito Armwood Apollo Beach 

Bryant B.T. Washington Barrington 

Buchanan Blake Bloomingdale 

Chamberlain Bowers/Whitley Brandon 

Davis ClairMel Collins 

Davidsen Franklin Cork 

Freedom Giunta Cypress Creek 

Gaither Hill Dawson 

Greco Hillsborough Durant 

Jefferson Kenly East Bay 

Leto King Kingswood 

Lutz Madison Lennard 

Pizzo Mango Mann 

Sgt. Smith McDonald Marshall 

Shaw Mendenhall Mulrennan 

Steinbrenner Middleton Newsome 

Walker Oak Grove Plant City 

Webb Plant Reddick 

Wharton Rampello Riverview ES 

Woodbridge Robinson HS Riverview HS 

  Sheehy Ruskin 

  Sligh Spoto 

  Sulphur Springs Springhead 

  Tampa Bay Blvd. Strawberry Crest 

  Tinker Sumner 

  Williams Tomlin 

  Woodson Turkey Creek 

  Young   



Even though all students will be receiving free meals through the end of the year, we want to encourage our families to fill out an 
application for School Meal Benefits. 

Students who qualify for free or reduced-price lunch may be eligible for: 

 Fee waivers for college entrance exams and AP exams; 

 Reduced fees for after school programs; 

 Reduced subscription costs for internet providers. 

 

I’d like to thank our Student Nutrition Services workers for continually supporting our learners by providing them nutritious meals, 
whether in the cafeteria or by grab-and-go. 

Respectfully, 

Addison G. Davis  

Superintendent of Schools 

Hillsborough County Public Schools  

901 E. Kennedy Blvd. 

Tampa, Florida 33602 

(813) 272-4047 

 

https://hillsboroughschools.org/doc/list/student-nutrition-services/free-reduced-lunch-application/53-648/

